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ANNUAL YOUTH CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT

Saturday, February 21st marks the date for the 22nd Annual Sierra Youth Cribbage Tournament, organized and hosted by Mr. Zeisler.  This event is the longest running and best-attended youth cribbage tournament in the United States! If you know a child 18 years of age or younger, who can play a game of cribbage in 30 minutes or less, stop by the school office for a detailed flyer about the tournament. If you can’t stop by, give us a call at 346-2153 and we’ll be happy to send you one.
WRITING TOURNMENT

Congratulations to 8th grader Keegan O’Sullivan for placing 4th in expository writing, 1st in creative writing, 1st in letter/persuasive writing, and taking 1st overall at the County Writing Tournament. Kudos also go to participants Ethan Rogers (7th), Halle Neumann (8th) and Reese Wheeler (7th).
NU PREVIEW NIGHT

Parents of 8th graders: On February 10th, Nevada Union High School will be hosting an information night for incoming freshmen.  It will be hosted in the Don Baggett Theater at 6:00 p.m.

PERTUSSIS IMMUNIZATION

All students entering the 7th grade for the 2015/16 school year are required to turn in proof of a pertussis booster, also known as TDap, prior to the first day of school.  Any student that does not meet this state mandate will be excluded from attendance; therefore we are asking parents to obtain the pertussis booster before May 1st.  If you have any questions, please call the school office at 346-2153. 
WYATT NEUMANN WINS GEOGRAPHY BEE

On Friday, January 16th , the 13th Annual  4th-8th  grade Chicago Park School District Geography Bee sponsored by the National Geographic Society took place.  The winner was 5th grader Wyatt Neumann.  He has taken a written test given by the National Geographic Society to see if he qualifies for the State Bee coming up in April.

STUDENT OF THE MONTH

Congratulation to the January Students of the Month!

KN –InaMay Dobbins
1st –  Piper Pagan, Reed Watkins, 
         David Quinones  
2nd – Kate Fore, Jayden Connolly
3rd–  Koen Cayabyab, Brando Padilla,
        Makenna Dunsdon
4th – Adelyn Kim, Aiden McKenna 

5th – Wyatt Neumann, Tayor Cross  

Academy – Matthew Reynolds, Rachel Garcia, Jana Martello
FORTITUDE QUOTES
“Patience and fortitude conquer all things.” 

--Ralph Waldo Emerson

“Fortitude is the guard and support of the other virtues.”  -- John Locke
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

On Wednesday evening, March 18th, at 6:30 p.m. there will be an informational meeting for kindergarten parents of the 2015-16 school year. You may also pick up registration materials at the event or come to the office on Thursday, March 19th. If you have a child who will be entering kindergarten next year, please plan to attend, and if you know of a family with an upcoming kindergartener, please share this information with them. Knowing how many kindergarteners to expect is essential in our planning process for the next school year.

HEALTH AND WELLNESS CORNER

by Teresia Heinzle Evans
5. Recognize the difference between a snack, a treat and a habit. Snacks are healthy foods that provide your kids with extra energy between  meals. Healthy snacks include fruits and vegetables, cheese and crackers, yogurt, trail mix and so on. Cookies, cake and candies will also give your kids energy, but they don't provide the nutrition their growing bodies need. Reserve treats for special occasions. If you eat cookies and ice-cream every Friday, it's a treat. If you eat them every day, it's a habit.

CLASSICAL MUSIC PROGRAM

Week of: February 02 – 06 

Composer: Mozart
Piece: Serenade No. 10 “Gran Partita”
Week of: February 09 – 12 
Composer: Mozart
Piece: The Magic Flute – Opera Story
FEBRUARY CALENDAR

02 – Boys’ Basketball 4:00 @ Ready Springs
04 – Boys’ Basketball 5:15 Home 

09 – Boys’ Basketball 4:00 Home
12—Early Dismissal 2:05 

13, 16 – Presidents’ Days Holiday-- No School
12 – Board Meeting 4:30

11 – Boys’ Basketball 4:00 Home
19 – Site Council/Charter Advisory Meeting 

        3:15

19 & 20 – Boys’ Basketball Tournament @ Nevada Union High School
21 – Youth Cribbage Tournament 8:30 a.m.

27 – Minimum Day 12:30 dismissal
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PTA CORNER

LASAGNA DINNER/DESSERT AUCTION

On Friday, February 6th , at 6:00 p.m., we will be enjoying our traditional celebration, the Annual Lasagna Dinner/Dessert Auction.  The cost of dinner will be $7 for adults, $4 for children or $20 for a family of four.  We would appreciate it if you could pre-pay for your dinner tickets, as it makes it much easier to plan for food.   You may make your purchase in the school office.  If you would like to make a decadent dessert for the auction, please let Sherri Andreini know by February 2nd. We hope to see there!

